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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:47 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Great news!!!

 

From: Karen Asher <karen.metviner1@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 1:06 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Great news!!!  

  

We love the food program and are so glad we will soon have pick up from our homes! We only 

have one planet.  I love this quote.  When the last tree is cut down, the last fish eaten and the 

last stream poisoned-  only then will people realize you can't eat money!   

 

Thanks you for making this happen.  It also makes our town more appealing to new home 

buyers.  Millennials are very interested in being green.   

This program is a win - win! 

 

Thank you again! 

Karen Asher Metviner 

27 Olmsted Rd  

--  

Please note my new email address  

Karen.metviner1@gmail.com 

 

Thank you!  


